CALIFORNIA FEDERATION OF BUSINESS & PROFESSIONAL WOMEN
CALL: 

To Fall Board of Directors Meeting 

TO:


CFBPW Board of Directors 




Past State Presidents




Club Presidents




Members

WHEN:

Saturday-Sunday, August 26-27, 2017
LOCATION:

Ontario Airport Hotel
700 North Haven Avenue, Ontario, CA 91764
909.980.0400

www.ontariocaairporthotel.com 
DEADLINES:
Hotel reservations must be made by Wednesday, August 09, 2017
Registration must be received by Wednesday, August 16, 2017





RATES:

Single/Double @ $99     

Plus 13.95% Occupancy Tax

ABOUT THE HOTEL   

Ontario Airport Hotel is newly renovated and is offering complimentary wireless internet in guest rooms, complimentary breakfast buffet for hotel guests, complimentary self-parking.  They have 24-hour room service in addition to The Blu Bar & Grill featuring American Cuisine and have an onsite business center, ATM, gift shop, news stand and fitness center.  
ROOM RESERVATIONS

The Hotel requires a one-night deposit with your reservation—your credit card number or your check.   Make your own reservations by calling 909.980.0400.  Please identify yourself with CA Business and Professional Women to get our special rates.  Reservations made after August 09, 2017 will be accepted on a space and rate available basis.  If paying by check, your check must be received 14 days prior to arrival.  Cancellations must be made directly with the hotel 48 hours prior to the scheduled day of arrival.  No Shows will be billed.  Check-in time is 3:00 PM and checkout is 12:00 NOON.   

NEAREST AIRPORT

Ontario Airport Hotel offers complimentary airport shuttle from Ontario Airport and shopping within 3-mile radius. 

PARKING

Self-parking is Complimentary.  Valet and Non-Guest is $9/day
DRIVNIG DIRECTIONS

Take North Haven off #10.
EXHIBITS

Vendor tables are available at $35 for one table $50 for two to the same exhibitor.  Exhibits will be open all day Saturday.  Please contact Sally McMahon - 909.596.5624 or daskm@aol.com.  

BPW/CA wishes to demonstrate an environmental ethic in its meetings and is encouraging all attendees to participate at their level of comfort.  As a beginning, this announcement is printed on 30% post-consumer recycled paper and we are working closely with the Ontario Airport Hotel to coordinate Green practices.  When possible, communication will be done electronically with minimal paper use.
